

The Ryde School

Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 5DR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

1st October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

It is that time of year again where we invite parents and carers to attend a consultation with their child's teacher to discuss their progress. These meetings are very important as your child's teacher will be able to talk with you about their progress, attitude to learning and their social interaction. It is also an opportunity for you to share information about your child, such as their hobbies, likes and dislikes about school. You will be able to see a selection of your child's most recent work.

On these evenings you will be able to speak to the Headteacher, and/or our SENCO Mrs Hall.

Our parent consultation evenings will be on Tuesday 15th October to Thursday 17th October between 15:30 and 18:30.

To book an appointment with your child's teacher you need to log in to your Arbor account. There are two sessions for both days (session one is before 5pm and session two starts at 5.10pm)

Please follow the on screen instructions.

The booking system will open today at 3.15pm and will close at 10am on Monday 14th October. If you have difficulties, please speak to the school office after 10am each day and they will support you to make a booking.

We look forward to seeing you all

Lue Mongreu

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sue Thompson

















